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My first initial comment is that it was not obvious by the public email, or by the name of the
document that this was a planner or contingency plan related to oil spill/discharges specifically. No
mention of "oil" was mentioned anywhere. There are many needs for contingency plans related to
economic trends, covid, fishing, natural disasters, including earthquakes. The name of the document
should include specifically what the contingency plan is related to so that confusion does not occur
when this book needs to be referenced, and it can be found easily.


